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Apfil 13, 2015
RE: Water Invoicing
TO: Ridge Creck Residents

It has come .' » our attention that residents have not received the billing invoices for the past two
billingweyclgs. 1 am not sure of the reason why they were not received, as they were mailed out on
10/07/2014 and 01/06/2015. In the future, I would ask that you please notily me if you have not
recewed your invoice. Invoices are mailed the first week of the billing cycle.

Inclosed with the current billing, 1 have copied the previous invoices for your records. As all
amounts due are larger than previous invoices, I am changing the due date for each one. The
October invoice will be due upon receipt. The January invoice will be due on April 30, 2015 and
the current April invoice will be due on May 15, 2015. There will be no late fees charged if all
invoices are paid by the stated due date. I payments are not received by the due date, late fees will
be assessed and possible disconnection may occur.

We are currently working with the PSC to obtain certification for the water usage. Should you
have any questions, pleasc feel free to call.

Siucerely,

Denise Stoner

Lite o s Exhibit No2
Dateli=251< Reporter < ©
File Nn L) Mo s S AR TS

CPH 2.



